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Subject: Please Reconsider: LRT B-Line stop at Bay Street

From: Tyler Pearson
Sent: February-21-17 7:15 AM
Subject: Please Reconsider: LRT B-Line stop at Bay Street

Good morning,

I m writing to express my severe disappointment when I heard that counsel voted to reject the B-Line Stop at Bay Street. This proposed stop is clearly a
great location as the area is ripe for increased density and significant development that will continue to improve the downtown core and certainly bring in
much needed tax revenue over the coming years. The time to add strategic stops that will be positioned for long term growth is now not years down the
road. Investing in transit infrastructure is about investing in the future and how anyone could vote against this stop and the long term value that it would
create for the city is beyond me. As a result, 1 urge you to reconsider this given the long term value it will create for Hamiltonian s and the local business
community of this great city in the decades to come.

Thank you in advance for your consideration,

Tyler Pearson

Managing Partner & Co-Founder
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